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CERTIFICATE

This is to certify that,no suitable non-forest land is available in Ankola Taluka

of Uttarknaanda District for compensatory afforestation.

This is also certified that,diversion of forest land as proposed by SLAO Hubli-
Ankola New Railway Line project is unavoidable and barest minimum,for the

proposed Hubli-Ankola New Railway Line project.

This certificate has been issued to facilitate the Hubli-Ankola New Railway

Line project from the Forest department,

This certificate is issued as per the report of the Tahsildar Ankola and

Tahsildar Yellapur.
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Beputy Chief Engineer, Construction

South Western Railway, Hubli



